
From: Katherine Zappone <kzappone@progressivechange.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 21 July 2021 08:10 
To: Burgess Niall HQ-SEC GEN <Niall.Burgess@dfa.ie> 
Subject: Re: Special Envoy Concept Note 
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside of the Department. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Brilliant!  Thanks Niall and see you at 1pm today in your place, 
 
Katherine 
 
> On Jul 21, 2021, at 7:25 AM, Niall.Burgess@dfa.ie wrote: 
>  
> <Special Envoy Concept Note.docx> 
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